
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 7:46 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Please do not allow this to happen. I do not believe that it is necessary for the company to have
to make this increase. It surely is time that we can have more say in these increases. We are
going under more and more each time this happens. Please let them get this money off the
backs of the corporate leaders of the company. I can't afford anymore!!! Thank you

Name: Susan Arnold

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




